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Tuesday, 19 November 2019 
Circular No.:-SGS/Admn./059/2019-20 
Classes :- LKG - XII 
 

Subject: Annual Athletic Meet 
 

Dear Parent 

You are aware that the preliminaries of sporting events have been held for all students (class 
wise) in the past month. Culminating this event, the Annual Sports Day is going to be held on 21 
and 22 November 2019 in the school ground where the students who have been selected after 
the prelims will compete with one another. Races of classes Buds to II will be held on 21 
November 2019 and that for classes III to XII will be on 22 November 2019. The selected 
students from classes Buds to II must come in their winter uniform with sports shoes and 
students from classes III to XII in their winter house uniform. 
 

Such physical activities give a lot of impetus to the health and stamina as well as sportsmanship 
of our students. Looking forward to your continued support in our march towards a healthy and 
happy future. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Sumana Dutta Sarkar 
Head of School 
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